
 

 

Council Meeting 

11 September  2012 

 
 

QUESTIONS TO REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES    
 
 
1. From Councillor Barry Rawlings 

 Given the concerns expressed by the Planning Inspector Mr Mears at the 
 Examination in Public of the North London Waste Plan will the Cabinet Member 
 update Council on whether the NLWA will seek a more appropriate site for 
 the Waste Treatment Plant rather than Pinkham Way? 

 
To Councillor Dean Cohen – Representative on the North London Waste 

Authority 
 

 
2. From Councillor Rowan Turner 

  

Does Councillor Coleman consider the business discussed by the Urgency 
Committee of the North London Waste Authority held on Tuesday 3rd July to be 
important and will he list the Boroughs who failed to send a representative? 

 
To Councillor Brian Coleman – Representative on the North London Waste 

Authority 
 
3. From Councillor Brian Coleman 

 Could the Member give the dates and the Agenda subjects of Barnet Community 
 Safety and Engagement Group meetings which they have attended? 

 
To Councillors John Hart, Pauline Coakley Webb & Lord Palmer – 
Representatives on the Barnet Community Safety and Engagement Group 

 


